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New RGB controller 
 
We would like to inform you that we need to replace the RGB controller for our coffee machines 
model series C14C and C14G. The cause is a delivery stop of a component from the supplier. 
In future all Aequator C14G and C14G coffee machines will be manufactured with the new RGB 
controller.  
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The new RGB controller is fully backwards compatible for the affected coffee machine series under 
considering that the cable strands are plugged in correctly. New order is blue, green, red 
compared to the old it is blue, red, green. Existing spare parts on stock (old version) can be still 
used.  
 
This change was implemented in August 2022 and machine number 6802207012.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Your Aequator Support Team 


